To: Safeco Insurance Company Date: September 16%, 2024
Legal Department
1001 4" Ave,
Seattle, WA 98154

From: Adam Costello
Charlotte Correctional Institution
33123 Oil Well Road
Punta Gorda, Florida 33955

Dear SafeCo Insurance Company:

| am writing this letter in hopes to address multiple subjects. | will try to make this as brief and concise
as possible. However, first, | would like to let you know how appreciative | am of your services. | was
extremely impressed with how much that you went out of your way to ensure that | was taken care of. Now,
after these long years for an unlawful and illegal conviction, | am hoping to be able to help you in the same
way that you helped me.

After a period of time in prison, | slowly began to uncover a web of inconsistencies related to my case.
Ultimately, | have ended up with one reversal from the District Court of Appeal, was present at an evidentiary
hearing, and am awaiting the final reversal from the District Court of Appeal. Inshort, 1 was never charged for
a crime, much less for a crime for killing someone. What would be easiest is to send you the letters and
packets that | have made regarding these issues. Your legal team will be able to see what ! am conveying to
them.

Enclosed you will find the Florida Bar Complaint concerning Attorney Ty Roland, the response from Bar
Counsel Richard Coombs (who dismissed the complaint without reason), and my subsequent reply and new
submission of a bar complaint against Richard Coombs. This will easily lay out how Ty Roland committed fraud
by falsely, fraudulently, knowingly, and willingly submitting a wrongful death insurance policy claim on behalf
of the King Family, when there was no evidence that showed I killed Adam King.

You will also find attached the documents that prove what Ty Roland did, how he did it, and why he
knew that he was purposefully defrauding your insurance company (Safeco) and abusing his position as an
attorney to file false information regarding the claim.

Hopefully, when you receive this information, you will let me know the recourse that you plan to take.
I only wish to right a wrong and demonstrate my innocence regarding the supposed “hit and run” accident,
and expose such conduct that is unbecoming of trusted attorneys. | believe that you will find the enclosed
documents-intriguing, -insightful, and helpful in the recovery of your $250,000. Thank you so much for your
help when [ needed you most. Hopefully, you will be able to recover your stolen insurance money. If you
need to contact me for anything at all, please make sure that you send any correspondence through legal mail
here at the prison. Otherwise, regular mail (not through legal mail) will be rejected and returned to you.

Sincerely,

Adam Costello

Charlotte Correctional Institution
33123 Oil Well Road

Punta Gorda, FL. 33955



